Gilgandra Public School

Safe, Respectful, Learners



Principal Michael Darcy

Phone: 02 68472 043 Email: gilgandra-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au

Dear parents/ Carers,

Next Wednesday we will be celebrating Grandparents/ Special Persons day at school.

Kindergarten Cookies will be performing an item on assembly. Could you please send in some bright clothes for your child to wear on the day. Bright coloured shorts, pants, t-shirts or headbands will be appropriate.

If possible, could these be sent in before Tuesday $19^{\rm th}$ March in a bag with your child's name clearly marked.

Thank you for your support.

Terri-Lee Naden

Classroom Teacher

TNaclen